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Greetings,
 
My name is Jerry N. Villanueva, I am (59) years old and I have been a resident of Moreno 
Valley since 1984.  Our first home was near Fir Ave. and Willow Tree Ave but we now live at 
28040 War Admiral St. near Cottonwood and Moreno Beach Drive.
 
I have made an attempt to read, review and understand the posted World Logistics Center 
DEIR but honestly there is a lot of information in the report which I am sure is complete and 
thorough but fails to meet the basic concerns of myself and my neighbors.  
 
We know that despite our efforts we are losing the last area of Moreno Valley that offers 
rural living and the beautiful view of our fields and mountains. We also know that our 
neighborhoods will be overwhelmed with trucks, vehicle traffic, pedestrians, etc. and are 
not happy.
 
I have been in law enforcement for almost (35) years with the first (20) years working in a 
small suburb of Los Angeles and have witnessed first hand the result of warehouses in or 
near residential areas and the crime/destruction it brings to a city. 
 
So I find all the plans, photos and words  describing different results to be worthless.
 
Although I oppose the project, I was looking in the DEIR for any mention of how the police 
department will be supported in order to address the crime and traffic issues this project 
will bring. Is there any plan to provide the police department with a Commercial Vehicle 
Enforcement Unit?  Will there be funding to train our officers and provide them with the 
proper equipment to enforce commercial vehicle laws as well as the vehicle code violations 
which are sure to occur? Will there be a specific number of officers assigned to this area?
 
If we are going to allow this project to continue, why not consider the handling of these 
issues now? By working with the traffic court judges and clerical staff, commercial 
enforcement can be a huge revenue source for the city.  If the city were to adopt municipal 
codes similar to the vehicle code violations and train the officers to cite for those codes, the 
fines could go to the city instead of the DMV, State and other agencies.
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If you are not the correct person to receive this objection and recommendation, could you 
please forward it to the right department and please acknowledge receipt of this email.
 
Thank you very much for your time and the work you do,
 
Jerry N. Villanueva
romans132004@aol.com
(951) 675-5704 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


